
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 

Deputy Secretary Letter and BHA Updates 

November 10, 2021 

 

Target Audience: All Behavioral Health Providers 
 

 
The Maryland Department of Health (MDH) Behavioral Health Administration (BHA) 
regularly updates resources and information related to COVID-19. Here is the latest 
information:  
  
September BHA Letter from Deputy Secretary  
Read the November letter from Dr. Aliya Jones, Deputy Secretary for Behavioral Health. 
 
 
November Updates from BHA 
BHA have released a November Updates document for providers. 
 
 
BHA continues to update behavioral health COVID-19 related resources on the BHA 
website. Please submit COVID-19 related questions here or email 
bha.inquiries@maryland.gov. 
 

Thank you, 
 
Optum Maryland Team 
 
 

https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/Alerts/november-2021/November%202021%20BHA%20Letter%20from%20Deputy%20Secretary.pdf
https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/Alerts/november-2021/November%20UPDATES%20from%20BHA.pdf
https://bha.health.maryland.gov/Pages/bha-covid-19.aspx
https://bha.health.maryland.gov/Pages/bha-covid-19.aspx
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe62j-7IwO4JxtDgMdEz8Dycu5hZRH548s8wQdHRU3GKvVxBA/viewform
mailto:bha.inquiries@maryland.gov

